Subject: Another week has flown by

Date sent: 7th June 2020, 4:30pm

## **Great Barford C of E Primary Academy**

Dear All,

Well, another week has flown by and the start of our soft return to school has been very successful.

We have 2 groups of year 6 children back in school now and this coming week we will be welcoming back 2 groups of nursery children as well. Our key worker and identified group has now been spilt in to 3 with 30 children working across these groups either on a full time or part time basis.

It has been lovely this week to hear the sound of children learning and laughing around our school again. We are really missing all those children who are not able to join us yet but really look forward to a time when we can all be learning and laughing and all together again.

The home learning for next week is now available on the school website. Keep going mums and dads, you are all doing a fantastic job. Children, Keep sending us messages and work through your blogs; we love to hear from you and see what you have been doing at home.

Don't forget to get in involved with Mrs Brown's art challenge. The Friends of GBPA have prizes for the most creative pieces of art work and we are really excited to see what you come up with.

Please look out for our updates during the coming week.

Take care.

Sarah Evans

Headteacher